
WHAT:  The Apple Valley Police Department is offering 
its 5th Annual TEEN POLICE ACADEMY. 
    

WHEN:  Starting Tuesday, February 12, 2008 and running 
every Tuesday night until March 11, 2008 from 6:30 p.m. 
to 8:30 p.m. 
 

WHERE:  The Apple Valley Police Department, 7100 
147th Street West,  Apple Valley. 
 

**For more information, contact Crime Prevention Specialist 
Pam Walter at 952-953-2706** 

The Apple Valley Teen Police Academy is aimed at providing youth in Apple Valley 

an inside look at the operation and services of the police department.   

Discussion topics for the five-week academy will include: 

•  a tour of the facility and squad car demonstration 

•  Dakota County MAAG (SWAT Team) 

•  Dakota County Drug Task Force 

•  Use of force 

•  Crime Scene Investigation 

•  our new K-9 unit and much, much more 
 

This is a free program and registration is open to those of high school age   

currently residing or attending high school in Apple Valley. Registration forms 

are available on the City’s website at www.cityofapplevalley.org.   
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